
Product Series SnPb
Composition

Mounting
Method Description & Datasheet

55342 Sn60Pb40 SMT Precision Military and Space Qualified Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/MIL-CHIP.pdf

8900/Flatpack Sn60Pb40 Flatpack TanFilm Precision Flat pack Networks
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/8900.pdf

BGA / CHC Networks 10Sn88Pb2Ag
Sn60Pb40 SMT (BGA) Ceramic Ball Grid Arrays

https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/CHC.pdf

CCN Sn60Pb40 SMT TanFilm Chip Carrier Resistor Network
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/CCN.pdf

CR Sn60Pb40 SMT High Rel Thick Film Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/CR.pdf

DIP Sn60Pb40 Through Hole Precision DIP Network Commercial and Mil Qualified
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/1900.pdf

DSC Sn60Pb40 SMT Double Sided Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/DSC.pdf

GUB Sn60Pb40 SMT TanFilm Small Outline Surface Mount Resistor Network
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/GUB.pdf

HDSC Sn60Pb40 SMT High Pulse Double-Sided Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/HDSC.pdf

HPWC Sn60Pb40 SMT High Pulse Withstanding Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/HPWC.pdf

HVC Sn60Pb40 SMT High Voltage Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/HVC.pdf

LR Sn60Pb40 SMT Low Value Flat Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/LR.pdf

LRF3W Sn60Pb40 SMT Low Value Flat Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/LRF3W.pdf

LRZ Sn60Pb40 SMT High Current Jumper Chip
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/LRZ.pdf

PFC Sn60Pb40 SMT Precision Military and Space Qualified Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/PFC-S.pdf

PFC Divider Sn60Pb40 SMT Ultra Precision Networks
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/PFC-D.pdf

PWC Sn60Pb40 SMT Pulse Withstanding Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/PWC.pdf

QSOP Sn60Pb40 SMT Surface Mount QSOP Resistor Network
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/QSOP.pdf

RC55/65/70 95sn5Pb Through Hole Precision Metal Film Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/RC.pdf

RC55/65/70HL Sn60Pb40 Through Hole Precision Metal Film Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/RC.pdf

RCP55/65/70 95sn5Pb Through Hole Uprated Precision Metal Film Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/RCP.pdf

SIP Sn60Pb40 Through Hole Precision SIP Networks Commercial and Mil Qualified
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/4700.pdf

SON Sn60Pb40 SMT Flat Pack Tan Film Precision Resistor Array
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/SON.pdf

SOT23 (DIV23) Sn60Pb40 SMT SOT23 Surface Mount Resistor Networks
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/DIV23.pdf

W20 Sn60Pb40 Through Hole Vitreous Enamelled Wire Wound Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/DatasheetsW20.pdf

WH Sn60Pb40 Chassis Mount Aluminium Housed Wire Wound
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/WH.pdf

WIN Sn60Pb40 SMT Water Insoluble Nitride Thin Film Precision Chip Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/WIN.pdf

WP-S 95sn5Pb Through Hole Compact Flameproof Power Wire Wound Resistor
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/DatasheetsWP-S.pdf
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SnPb Terminations Portfolio 

1. Update to current branding guidelines 
2. Remove the rows & delete contents for the following products – CHP, CHP1X, CMH, MCHP, 

PWHW, SOT143 
3. Update all datasheet links by changing  

http://www.ttelectronics.com/sites/default/files/resistors-datasheets  
to  
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets 

4. In link for PFC datasheet, change PFC.pdf to PFC-S.pdf 
5. Above HVC insert 2 rows as follows: 

 

HDSC Sn60Pb40 SMT High Pulse Double-Sided Chip Resistor 
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/HDSC.pdf 

HPWC Sn60Pb40 SMT High Pulse Withstanding Chip Resistor 
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/Datasheets/HPWC.pdf 

 
6. Further information section – replace with following: 

Further Information 

Full current data on this portfolio:                                  Checking termination compositions online: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

https://www.ttelectronics.com/products/ca
tegories/resistors/search-
results/?pageNumber=1&TerminationOptio
ns=Pb-bearing  

https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/Pr
oductFiles/Resistors/ApplicationNotes/TN002-Instant-
Access-to-RoHS-REACH-Conflict-Mineral-and-other-
Compliance-Data-Online.pdf  

https://www.ttelectronics.com/products/categories/resistors/search-results/?pageNumber=1&TerminationOptions=Pb-bearing
https://www.ttelectronics.com/TTElectronics/media/ProductFiles/Resistors/ApplicationNotes/TN002-Instant-Access-to-RoHS-REACH-Conflict-Mineral-and-other-Compliance-Data-Online.pdf

